September 1, 2010

Kathryn Padorr

City of Madison Parks

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
Madison WI 53703

Dear Kathryn,
The purpose of this letter is to request the Olin Park Shelter on May 14™ 2011 for
the annual Dane County Arthritis Walk, “Let’s Move Together™.

This event builds awareness, raises money and honors those with arthritis.
Participants can choose from a one or three mile walk. We would set up beginning
at 8:00a.m., on May 14th. The walk commences at 10 am and the entire event is
pretty much wrapped up and cleaned up by noon. Walkers would utilize the bike
paths.

One in every three people in Wisconsin have a form of Dr. Diagnosed Arthritis,
Nationwide, that statistic is one in five. Funds raised help provide local programs
and services as well as fund vital arthritis research.

I have enclosed the permit application at this time in hopes of securing the park
shelter for May 14" 2011.

Please feel free to contact me with additional needs and to confirm our use of the
park shelter.

Thank you so much.,
Judy

Judy Miyagawa, District Director
Arthritis Foundation, WI Chapter
Ph: 608-221-9800 — ext 12

Fax: 608-221-9696
jmiyagawa@arthritis.org



